

Registered Address: Strand Road Carlisle

Cumbria CA1 1JB

Telephone Number 01228 516051 Email Address: info@trinity.cumbria.sch.uk www.trinity.cumbria.sch.uk

> Mr David Samson Headteacher

9 July 2024

Dear Year 11 Student, Parents and Carers

Re: GCSE Results Day and Sixth Form enrolment - Thursday 22nd August

Before we reach the end of this term, I wanted to send you details about how the results day and Sixth Form enrolment will operate this year.

On arrival at school, please report to reception staff at the main school entrance (not Sixth Form) **between 8.30am and 11.00am**. Trinity students will make their way to Margaret Sewell hall to collect their results, and then be directed across the courtyard and back through Jubilee Hall.

Before leaving, any student applying for Trinity Sixth Form will need to speak with a member of the Sixth Form team. Staff will be at reception and then, if necessary, will direct you to a senior member of staff to discuss your subject choices. Parents are very welcome. This may all take a few minutes, but it is important that we speak to each student.

For all students, irrespective of their destination, there will be a destinations form attached to the result envelope, which must be completed and handed in before leaving.

I have also attached some guidance for students and parents about what happens after results are issued with regards to reviewing marking.

I would like to take this final opportunity to wish you all the best for the future. Whatever the outcome in August, please be assured that we are here to support you and help you make the right decision for your next chapter.

Have a lovely Summer.

Kind regards

Mr Samson Headteacher